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THE OPEN SCHOOL – 
DIRECTOR’S NEWSLETTER
UPCOMING DATES

October 9 – Board Meeting 5:30 p.m. at the school
October 13 – Maintenance Day- UW Big Event fall clean-up 9:00 a.m.
October 17 – Class Pictures (9:15 Amber, 9:30 Laura, 9:45 Carrie)

October 23/24 – Developmental Screenings

October 25/26 -  No School Parent/Teacher Conferences

October 29 – Halloween Family Night 6-7 p.m.

October 31 – Halloween Class Parties in morning
Pictures

You should have received your child’s photos back from Ludwig Photography if you ordered them.  If you are not happy with the photos, please contact Anne at Ludwig to schedule a retake or look at other proofs that she might have.  We will have class pictures on the 17th – if your child does not normally attend that day, please come by at their class picture time if you are able so they are included in the picture.
Parent/Teacher Conferences

Parent/Teacher conferences are schedule for the week of the 22nd.  We are closed on the 25/26 for conferences (same as District schools).  Each teacher has a morning during the week (Monday – Carrie, Tuesday – Amber, Wednesday – Laura) that they are going to have conferences as well.  We have normal school those days, they will have a substitute teacher in the classroom that morning, so they can meet with parents.  Please see the sign-up sheets in each classroom.
Maintenance Day/UW Big Event

Our fall maintenance day is October 13th starting at 9:00 a.m. until we are finished.  We partner with the UW Big Event and should have several students to help pitch in as well.  You do not need to come for the entire morning, we will take any help that you can provide.  Bring a rake if you have one (put your name on it so it doesn’t get mixed up).  We appreciate your help in preparing our school for the winter.  
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Developmental Screenings

Developmental screenings will be held on October 23 and 24 here at the school.  You will have some forms in your child’s cubby to complete and return to the office.  Your child will then go through the developmental screening (quick and easy) and they will then provide you results. It is a great tool and if they can often provide services here at the school to help prior to Kindergarten. Your child will only be screened if you complete the forms.  Please see me with any questions.
Halloween Family Night

We will have a fun family night on October 29th from 6-7 p.m.  Costumes are encouraged, and we will have a costume parade at 6:45 p.m. around the school!  We will have a couple of games in each classroom.  We do need cupcakes for the cake walk, see me if you want to help during this event.  We hope to see you there.

Halloween Classroom Parties

Your child’s teacher will be letting you know what activities are happening on Halloween day in their classroom.  Costumes are allowed on Halloween.  Each class will have their own party that day.  If your child does not normally attend, you are welcome to bring them to the party.  Please visit with your teacher for more details.

Popcorn Fundraiser

Thank you for helping with the popcorn fundraiser.  We had about 50% participation and raised $2600!  The popcorn will be in next week!  We will still have our wreath fundraiser, and then compare in the spring which fundraiser was easier for parents and more successful for future planning.  If you missed out - we had to order popcorn by the case, so there will be some extra bags for sale in the office next week.
Scholastic Bookfair
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We have 2 book fairs each year – one in the fall and one in the spring.  It will be set up in the office mid-October once the books arrive and run through parent/teacher conferences.  It is a cash and carry sale – just select the books you want and purchase them directly from the fair.  Cash, credit cards and checks payable to The Open School are accepted.  Scholastic donates a percentage of the profit to the school for the teachers to purchase items for their classrooms from Scholastic.  
Follow us on Facebook:

https://www.facebook.com/laramieopenschool/
Also:
Website:   http://www.laramieopenschool.org/
Email:  openschool1@hotmail.com
